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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: General School Updates 
 
I wrote to you a couple of weeks ago to outline the focus that Oldbury Wells was having 
around routines and expectations in relation to both classroom behaviour and movement 
around the school site. 
 
The first focus that we had was on lesson transition.  Students have been ‘taught’ the 
routines that are expected consistently from all students as they transition from lesson to 
lesson and between the school sites.  The feedback from our student voice is that they have 
recognised that there is a greater staff presence at this time, and consequently students feel 
safe and happy moving around the site. 
 
Our next focus will be on corridor routines.  The purpose of this focus will be to ensure that 
through these routines, students manoeuvre through the corridors in a calm and sensible 
manner, a manner that aligns with our Oldbury Wells Way of being respectful to each other 
and respectful of our community. 
 
I will again write to you in the next few weeks with an update on how things are progressing 
and hopefully the positive impact that this is having on creating a learning environment that 
enables all our students to achieve well and to aim high. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Becky Lawson 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


